Redevelopment plans move
forward for Flanders site
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FARMINGTON — After res-
idents from the Farmington Mead-
ows and Farmington Oaks subdi-

visions voiced their opinions about
proposals for the Flanders Elemen-
tary School site during a meeting
Nov. 21, the Farmington Public
Schools Board of Education will
have the final say Dec. 10.

Painting the town brighter

By late winter, the district
could receive requests for propos-
als for the site of the former ele-
mentary school, 32600 Flanders
St., from interested parties, Jon

" Riebe, the district’s facilities ‘opera-

tions and transportation director,
said via email.

“The district anticipates sell-
ing the property to a developer
who will construct single-family

_ See FLANDERS on page 8A

Photo by Samantha Sergi

Chicago resident Sarah Damphousse takes a picture of a mural that Farmington Art
Foundation members worked on for the Grand River Creative Corridor in Detroit. FAF
members Jan Corrigan, Ann Cleary, Cathy Szumlinski, Ann Carlson and Lisa Barette
completed the panel for a project to improve the downtown area. The foundation
celebrated the installation of the mural Nov. 23. Launched July 15, 2012, the project
features more than 100 murals on 15 buildings, an outdoor fine-art gallery at a bus
stop, freestanding art installations and more.




